
BID NOTICE: The Lisle Library District (LLD) will receive proposals/bids for regular cleaning services for 

the Library interior. Specifications for bidding are available on the LLD website: lislelibrary.org via 

the About Us/Financial Info tab. Submit proposals/bids to LLD Assistant Director, Will Savage 

(savagew@lislelibrary.org) and copy Director, Tatiana Weinstein via e-mail (tatiana@lislelibrary.org) in 

PDF format no later than 12:00 p.m. on Monday, May 19, 2025. Please reference “Cleaning Bid” in the 

subject line. Confirmation will be sent upon request. Proposals will be kept confidential until the public 

announcement of bids. There will be a public announcement of all proposals/bids received by the LLD 

on Monday, May 19, 2025 at 1:00 p.m. in the LLD’s meeting room; 777 Front Street, Lisle, IL 60532. 

A mandatory meeting and facility walkthrough will be held at 2:00 p.m. Wednesday, April 30, 2025 at 

the LLD.  

 Successful bidder must comply with all applicable laws and regulations pertaining to equal employment 

and payment of prevailing wages. The LLD reserves the right to accept or reject any or all proposals and 

is not bound to accept the proposal that cites the lowest cost/fees. The LLD reserves the right to 

negotiate with those responding. The LLD anticipates making a selection in May of 2025. 
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